
 

 

         WHAT ARE YOU THANKFUL FOR? 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

We all have so many things to be thankful for…. 
 
Family, friends, good health, possessions, food on our table and 
many more! 
 
In the spirit of the holiday each kindergarten class will make a 
Food Basket to be given to a Webster family in need.  We are 
asking the children to bring in an item from home that we may 
place in our basket such as…. 
 

 Canned goods (canned fruit or vegetable) 
 Non-perishable items such as boxes of potatoes, mac & 

cheese, stuffing, muffin mixes, cereal, oatmeal, packets of 
gravy, peanut butter & jelly 

 Bottled water or juices, juice boxes, juice mixes, coffee, 
tea, hot chocolate 

 Napkins, plastic utensils, paper cups and/or plates 
 
Please send in your donation to school by Friday, November 
22nd 
 
We thank you in advance for your generosity! 
 
     
       Mrs. O’Brien 
 
 


